WSBH(FM)

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On June 13, 2012, WSBH(FM) was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until
February 1, 2020.

Our license will expire on February 1, 2020. We have filed an
application for renewal with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection at
www.fce.gov. It contains information concerning this station’s performance during
the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
application and to whether this station has operated in the public interest should
file comments and petitions with the FCC by January 2, 2020.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal
process 1s available at 380 N. Wickham Road, Suite I, Melbourne, Florida 32935, or

may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554.



WSBH(FM)

CERTIFICATE OF PUBLIC NOTICE COMPLIANCE

The undersigned hereby certifies that post-filing renewal
announcements were broadcast over WSBH(FM), 98.5 MHz, Satellite Beach,

Florida, on the following dates at the following times:

Date Time

October 1, 2019 8:35 1S AN
October 16, 2019 S:3UW Pw
November 1, 2019 g:S 1AM
November 16, 2019 9:53 A
December 1, 2019 2SO0 P
December 16, 2019 9:1Z pw

The text of the post-filing renewal announcement for the station is
attached.

Date: ,,"G?:A 7 / / ? Signature:
Printed Naite” ZAWVI D W . JBoCs
Title: STAT/0V A APAECSH.




